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June 28, 2023 
 
 
Stephanie Fancher-English 
PO Box 299 
Loveland, CO  80539 
 
 
RE: Receipt of Citizen Complaint, Home Office Mine; Permit File No. M-1977-439;  
 
Dear Ms. Fancher-English, 
 
On June 28, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
objection as part of Technical Revision 6 (TR-6) for the Home Office Mine, M-1977-439. Upon review of 
the submittal the Division has classified the objection as a complaint. Your complaint has been 
forwarded to the Operator for response. The Division is reviewing the permit with regard to the 
concerns identified in your complaint, and will contact you if additional information is needed. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-
3567 x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Stephanie Fancher-English, stephanief@Lrmconcrete.com 
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